
 

Fire Protection Plan 

Industry Notice # 1 

2/12/25 

Effective immediately Fire Protection Plan approvals will no longer 
be contingent on a Letter of Acceptance/Special Conditional 
Acceptance of a Fire Safety Plan or Emergency Action Plan 
(FSP/EAP). A building filing a Fire Protection Plan that also requires 
an FSP/EAP only needs to ensure that an FSP/EAP has been 
submitted for review to the FDNY. Any questions, please contact 
Captain Carlos Ruiz, unit head of Emergency Planning and 
Preparedness Group (EPPG).                                                                                           
Email: Carlos.Ruiz@fdny.nyc.gov 
 


